
BOE Special Meeting 
December 11, 2014 

Approved 
 

Members present were Chair Karen Bergin, Kate Galle, Matt Giuffre, Alison Romkey and Ron 
Rousseau. Superintendent Kristin Heckt and Board of Finance members were also present.  
Board members Julie Begin and Rich Hayes were absent.  

The meeting came to order at 5:30 PM.  Information on Board of Education grants was presented 
by Superintendent Heckt. 

A motion to adjourn was presented by Matt Giuffre; 2nd by Alison Romkey; MUP.  The meeting 
adjourned at 6:25 PM. 
 
Submitted by Kristin Heckt, Superintendent 
 


